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As you will notice, it is now already almost halfway through the month of January and we have not published a
newsletter for this month.  This document will be an abbreviated newsletter of things coming up this month and
we will have a regular Quill in a few weeks for February. 

We will be participating in packing meals with Rise Against Hunger on Sunday, January 28. We will have an
abbreviated worship service then move to the Fellowship Hall to pack the meals.

We need help unloading the truck, setting up the stations and then breaking down and loading the truck
when we are finished. The Rise Against Hunger truck will be here at 9am that morning. Please meet in the
Fellowship Hall if you are available to help.  

The Church Office will be
closed this Monday, January 15
in celebration of the Martin
Luther King, Jr. Holiday. 

Session meeting and Elder Ordination and Installation postponed

The session meeting and Elder Ordination and Installation scheduled for Sunday, January 21 has been
rescheduled for sunday, February 4 due to pastor anghaarad being away for Zane’s father’s funeral. 




